Horn Park School

Alnwick Road, Lee, London, SE12 9BT

Tel: 020 8857 5003 Fax: 020 8851 5317 Email: hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk Website: www.hornpark.greenwich.sch.uk

Executive Head Teacher: Michelle Bernard

Head of School: Zoe Crosland / Helen Robinson



Changes to Year 3 teaching team

19.10.2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Over the coming term, Horn Park will be seeing some changes across the leadership structure with both Mrs Robinson relocating to Yorkshire next week and Miss Crosland starting maternity leave at the end of the Autumn term.

With this in mind, Mr Leslie, our Deputy Headteacher, will be taking on responsibility of day to day leadership of the school. In order for Mr Leslie to be able to undertake this role, he will need to withdraw from his class responsibilities, meaning that he will not be available to teach Tower Class on Monday and Tuesday. Although there is no change to Chelsea class, we are informing you of this as it is a change to the year group team.

We have been very lucky to welcome back Mrs Osborne, who will pick up the role of Tower Class teacher at the beginning of the week. Mrs Osborne worked with us for several years, teaching across Key Stage Two. She left us after starting her family and temporarily relocating abroad. Mrs Kutchesfahani will continue as Tower class teacher at the later end of the week.

If there is anything you wish to discuss further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Michelle Bernard Executive Headteacher

